
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are delighted to support the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on 
Friday 2nd February 2024. 
 
Number Day is a great way to celebrate the magic and fun of number whilst 
supporting a fantastic charity and hopefully raising some money to help fund their 
vital services such as child line.  
 
We are planning a fun day of maths activities; some of them with links to art, 
music, P.E and design technology.  We will be playing maths games, solving 
puzzles and taking part in challenges. We will also be taking part in Dress up for 
Digits. Pupils are asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it. This can 
be a favourite sports top or cap, or even a onesie. Or why not get more creative 
and design a unique t-shirt, hat or even become a human-sized calculator or dice! 
To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking that you donate what you feel 
you can. 
 
We’re really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really 
appreciate your support. Keep a look out for photos of what we get up to on our 
Facebook page. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best wishes,  
Miss Kaar  

 
You can find out more about the 

NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 

 
To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit 

nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

